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June 12, 1047

Ifrs. Leander S. Hemrick
830 ¥W. Varren St.
Shelby, No Cq

Dear Mrs, Hamrick:

In looking over our church roll we find thirty-
five members who joined our church more than

fifty years ago; and you, am thankful to say ,
are among that select number.

e thank God that He has preserved your life,

and hope you will be able to varticipate in our
Centennial Celebration which begins next Sunday
morning.

Reserved seats will be kept for you just in
front of the pulpit, and a flower will be given
you as yocu enter our church next Sunday morning.

Looking forward to seeing you, and asking you to
pray for an inspiring celebration, I am

Gratefully, your pastor,

eno Wall
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